Phone vote on new roofing bids for Senior Center

On Thursday, April 30, 2020, Town Clerk/Commissioner Porter called each board individually to
get a vote on the new bids for the roof at the Senior Center.

Bids came from Cecil Boddie & Son for $7,331 with a 1-year warranty, Todd’s Roofing for
$10,800 with a 10-year guarantee and Tommy Taylor for $13,720 with a 3-year guarantee.

The board members voted 4 to 1 in favor Todd’s Roofing to do the roof at the Senior Center.
Porter contacted Karen Shook, CPA to discuss payment of the roof in which Karen stated that
she will amend the budget for the board to vote on before the work is to begin. Porter also
contacted Todd’s Roofing to inform him of the board’s decision and he is to start work by the
end of May or beginning of June 1, 2020.




